

EGERTON UNIVERSITY

APPROVED FEES STRUCTURE

EFFECTIVE 2023/2024 ACADEMIC YEAR

Contents

A)	FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY STUDIES	
B)	FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES	10
C)	INSTITUTE OF GENDER, WOMEN AND DEVELOPMENT STUDIES	14
D)	FACULTY OF SCIENCE	15
E)	FACULTY OF ENVIRONMENT AND RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT	18
F)	FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE	22
G)	FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY	24
H)	FACULTY OF COMMERCE	26
I)	FACULTY OF LAW	27
J)	FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE AND SURGERY	28
K)	FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES	31
L)	OTHER CHARGES	35

A) FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY STUDIES

1 DIPLOMA IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION (AGED) -(SELF SPONSORED)										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	II	Ι	II	I	II				
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	576,000			
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	4,500			
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500			
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	•	•	-	2,000			
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600			
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000			
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500			
Student ID	500	-	-	•	•	-	500			
Students Union	400	-	400	•	400	-	1,200			
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	15,000			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020			
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000			
Total	116,770	109,670	119,270	114,670	119,270	114,670	694,320			

E11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION & EXTENSION (REGULAR)										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II		
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500	
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000	
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800	
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000	
Student ID	500		-	•	•	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	400	-	400	•	400	-	400	-	1,600	
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020	
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	145,670	136,070	145,670	141,070	145,670	141,070	141,500	136,900	1,133,620	

${\bf 3} \quad \underline{\textbf{EP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION \& EXTENSION (SELF-SPONSORED)}\\$

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-		-		-		1,000
Registration	1,500	•	1,500	•	1,500	•	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	•	•	-	•	•	ı	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	•	•	-	•	•	ı	500
Students Union	400	-	400	•	400	•	400	ı	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	•	-	15,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	•	•	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	165,770	157,670	167,270	162,670	167,270	162,670	163,100	158,500	1,304,920

4 E14-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (SCIENCE)-REGULAR

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YE	YEAR 4	
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	•	•	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	•	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	•	•	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400		400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	144,000	134,400	144,000	139,400	144,000	139,400	141,500	136,900	1,123,600

5 EP14-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (SCIENCE)(SELF SPONSORED)

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	Ι	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	164,100	156,000	165,600	161,000	165,600	161,000	163,100	158,500	1,294,900

6 E19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT(REGULAR)

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA			AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	_
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	97,270	87,670	97,270	92,670	97,270	92,670	95,600	91,000	751,420

7 EP19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT(SELF SPONSORED)

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	•	•	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	1,500	=	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-		1	1	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-		-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	109,270	101,170	110,770	106,170	110,770	106,170	109,100	104,500	857,920

E15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CLOTHING, TEXTILE AND INTERIOR DESIGN(REGULAR)											
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II			
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000		
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000		
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-	-	-	-	•	ı	1,500		
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000		
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000		
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800		
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000		
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000		
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-		-	•	500		
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400		1,600		
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670			10,020		
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000		
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000		
Total	122,770	113,170	122,770	118,170	122,770	118,170	121,100	116,500	955,420		

9 EP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CLOTHING, TEXTILE AND INTERIOR DESIGN(SELF SPONSORED)											
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II			
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000		
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000		
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000		
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	2,000		
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800		
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000		
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000		
Student ID	500	-		-	-	-	-	-	500		
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600		
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020		
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000		
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000		
Fields Visits	-	•	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000		
Total	139,270	131,170	140,770	136,170	140,770	136,170	139,100	134,500	1,097,920		

E13-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION	ON (ARTS)-I	REGULAR							
E111-BACHELOR OF EDUCATI	ON IN EAR	LY CHILD	HOOD DEV	ELOPMENT	EDUCATIO	N - REGUL	AR		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	1,500		6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-		-	-	-		2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400		400	-	400	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	111,900	102,800	111,900	107,800	111,900	107,800	109,400	105,300	868,800

11 EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ION (ARTS)	-SELE SPOI	NSORED						
EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA				VELOPMEN'	T FDUCATION	ON - SELE	SPONSOR	FD	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA			R 2	YEA			AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	T	II	T 112/3	II	T	II	T	II	TOTAL
	100.000		100.000		100.000		100.000		064000
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400		1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	•	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	126,600	119,000	128,100	124,000	128,100	124,000	125,600	121,500	996,900

12 DIPLOMA IN EDUCATION AI	A IN EDUCATION ARTS(SECONDARY OPTION) -(SELF SPONSORED)								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	TOTAL		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II			
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	432,000		
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500		
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500		
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	2,000		
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600		
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500		
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000		
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500		
Student ID	500	-	-		-	-	500		
Students Union	400	-	400		400	-	1,200		
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	15,000		
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500		
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000		
Total	89,600	83,000	92,100	88,000	92,100	88,000	532,800		

E110-BACHELOR OF PSYCHOL	LOGY- REG	ULAR							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YE	AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-		•		-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-		-		-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-		•		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	95,770	86,670	95,770	91,670	95,770	91,670	94,100	90,000	741,420

4 EP110-BACHELOR OF PSYCHO	OLOGY- SE	LF SPONSO	RED						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YE	AR 3	YE	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	•	•	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	•	•	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	•	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	107,770	100,170	109,270	105,170	109,270	105,170	107,600	103,500	847,920

5 ESP14-BACHELOR OF EDUCA	TION (DE	D) IN CCT	ENICE S	CHOOL	ACED (CI	EL E CDON	CODED)						
			ENCE - S	CHOOL E		LLF SPUN	(SUKED)	****			TT 1 D 1		mom . T
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	•	-	-		•	•	•		-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	•	1,500	•	-	1,500	•	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-										2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	1,000	500		1,000	500	•	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	•	•	•	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-		1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		18,000
Fields Visits			-	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	•	30,000
Total	116,100	108,000	96,000	117,600	113,000	96,000	117,600	113,000	96,000	115,100	110,500	96,000	1,294,900

16 ESP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION ARTS - SCHOOL BASED (SELF SPONSORED); ECDE													
ESP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ITON ART	S - SCHO	OL BASI	ED (SELF S	SPONSOF	RED); ECL	ЭE						
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-					-				-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500			1,500	-		1,500		-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-										2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	•	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	•	6,000
Student ID	500		-										500
Students Union	400	-	-	400			400	-		400		-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500				-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		18,000
Fields Visits	-		-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	•	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (I	BED) PRIM	MARY - S	CHOOL I	BASED (SI	ELF SPON	SORED)							
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	•	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	•	-	1,500	•	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	•		-	•	-	-		-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	•	-	400	•	-	400	-	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

E12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	N AGRICU	LTURE & H	IUMAN ECO	DLOGY EXT	ENSION -RE	GULAR			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-		1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-		2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-		10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	143,170	133,570	143,170	138,570	143,170	138,570	141,500	136,900	1,118,620

9 EP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN AGRIC	ULTURE &	HUMAN EC	COLOGY EX	TENSION -S	ELF SPONS	SORED		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	•		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-			-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400		1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	163,270	155,170	164,770	160,170	164,770	160,170	163,100	158,500	1,289,920

ESP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN AGRIC	CULTURE &	& HUMAN E	COLOGYE	XTENSION	- SCHOOL	BASED (S	ELF SPON	SORED)				
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	Ī	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	ı	1,500	•	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-		6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-		-	-	-			-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	ı	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	Ī	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	ı	400	•	-	400	-	-	400	-		1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670		-	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	•	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	115,270	107,170	96,000	116,770	112,170	96,000	116,770	112,170	96,000	115,100	110,500	96,000	1,289,920

21 ESP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION IN EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT EDUCATION - SCHOOL BASED (SELF SPONSORED)													
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		•	YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	П	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	•	-	-	-	•	•	-	-	-	-	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	•	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500		-	-	-		-	-	-	-		-	500
Students Union	400		-	400	-		400	-	-	400		-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500	-	-		-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-		-	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

DIPLOMA IN EDUCATION (I	PRIMARY OP	TION) - SCI	HOOL BASE	ED (SELF SP	ONSORED)					
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	648,000
Registration	1,500	-		1,500	-		1,500			4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	-			-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	12,000
Activity	1,000	500		1,000	500		1,000	500	-	4,500
Student ID	500	-		-	-		-			500
Students Union	400	-		400	-	-	400		-	1,200
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500		15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-		5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		20,000
Total	89,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	748,800

B) FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES

1 A110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (H	A110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (HISTORY & ECONOMICS); A111-BACHELOR OF ARTS (ECONOMICS & SOCIOLOGY);												
A13-BACHELOR OF ARTS; A11					1								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	489,600				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000				
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500				
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000				
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500				
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000				
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000				
Total	78,800	69,700	78,800	74,700	78,800	74,700	78,800	74,700	609,000				

2 AP110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (HISTORY &	ECONOM	ICS); AP111	-BACHELOI	OF ARTS (ECONOMI	CS & SOC	IOLOGY);	,
AP13-BACHELOR OF ARTS; AI	P112-BACHI	ELOR OF A	RTS (SOCIO	DLOGY AND	RELIGIOUS	S STUDIES) - SELF SI	PONSORE	ZD .
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	576,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	•	ı	•	•	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	1	1,500	•	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	•	1	ı	•	•	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-		•	-	•	•	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	•	400	-	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	88,100	80,500	89,600	85,500	89,600	85,500	89,600	85,500	693,900

3 A113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (HI	STORY & I	NTERNATI	ONAL STU	DIES) - REG	ULAR				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-			-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-		•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-			-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	•	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	94,100	85,000	94,100	90,000	94,100	90,000	94,100	90,000	731,400

AP113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (H	HISTORY &	INTERNAT	TIONAL STU	JDIES) - SEL	F SPONSOR	ED	-		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400		1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	106,100	98,500	107,600	103,500	107,600	103,500	107,600	103,500	837,900

A16-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CO	MMINICA'	TION & MI	EDIA)	1					
A17-BACHELOR OF LIBRARY				ЕСІП АВ					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA	D 2	VE	AR 4	TOTAL
` ′	TEA		T		T		1 E/r		IOIAL
SEMESTERS	1	II	1	II	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	121,270	112,170	121,270	117,170	121,270	117,170	119,600	115,500	945,420

6 AP16-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CO	MMINIC	ATION & M	(EDIA)							
				GEL E GDONG	ODED					
AP17-BACHELOR OF LIBRARY									TOTAL	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	YEAR 4		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II		
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-		-	-	•	•	•	1,000	
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000	
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-			-	2,000	
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800	
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000	
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	1,600	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	137,770	130,170	139,270	135,170	139,270	135,170	137,600	133,500	1,087,920	

A18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I			X753.4	D 4	X 757 A 3	n 2	X 750	D 4	TOTAL T
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	K I	YEA	AR 2	YEA	K 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	140,000	130,900	140,000	135,900	140,000	135,900	140,000	135,900	1,098,600

8 AP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN ECONO	MICS AND	STATISTIC	CS-SELF SPC	NSORED				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000				-	-	•	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000				-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-		-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-		5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	160,100	152,500	161,600	157,500	161,600	157,500	161,600	157,500	1,269,900

DIPLOMA IN COMMUNICAT	TION AND PU	BLIC RELA	ATIONS				
DIPLOMA IN CRIMINOLOGY	Y AND SECUI	RITY STUD	IES-(SELF S	SPONSORED)		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEAF	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	360,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	•	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits		-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	76,770	70,170	79,270	75,170	79,270	75,170	455,820

DIPLOMA IN JOURNALISM A	ND MASS C	COMMUNIC	CATION				
DIPLOMA IN LIBRARY AND I	NFORMATI	ON SCIEN	CE-SELF SP	ONSORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	468,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	94,770	88,170	97,270	93,170	97,270	93,170	563,820

A19-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CR	IMINOLOG	Y & SECUE	RITY STUDI	ES) - REGUI	AR				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	Ι	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-			-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500.00	-	-	-	-			-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-			-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-		-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	95,770	86,670	95,770	91,670	95,770	91,670	94,100	90,000	741,420

AP19-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CF									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	•	•	ı	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-			-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	107,770	100,170	109,270	105,170	109,270	105,170	107,600	103,500	847,920

C) INSTITUTE OF GENDER, WOMEN AND DEVELOPMENT STUDIES

DIPLOMA IN GENDER AND D	EVELOPME	ENT STUDII	ES - SELF SI	PONSORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	Ι	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	360,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	76,770	70,170	79,270	75,170	79,270	75,170	455,820

G11-BACHELOR OF GENDER	AND DEVE	ODMENT	STUDIES I	DECIII AD					
					X751 A	D 2	777	D 4	TOTAL T
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA	AR 2	YEA		YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-	-	-	-	-	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-	-	-	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500		-	-	-	-	-	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	95,770	86,670	95,770	91,670	95,770	91,670	94,100	90,000	741,420

BACHELOR OF GENDER AND	DEVELOP	MENT STUI	DIES (SELF	SPONSORE	(D)				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEAI	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-			-			•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits		-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	107,770	100,170	109,270	105,170	109,270	105,170	107,600	103,500	847,920

D) FACULTY OF SCIENCE

1 DIPLOMA IN COMPUTER SCI	ENCE												
	DIPLOMA IN MODERN CHEMISTRY LABORATORY TECHNOLOGY - SELF SPONSORED												
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL						
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II							
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	576,000						
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500						
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500						
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	2,000						
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600						
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500						
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000						
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500						
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	500						
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,200						
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020						
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500						
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500						
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000						
Total	114,270	107,170	116,770	112,170	116,770	112,170	679,320						

2 S11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE -	REGULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	897,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-	-		•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-		•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500		1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-		•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500		-	-	-		•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1000	1,500	1000	1,500	1000	1,500	1000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-		5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	131,300	121,700	131,300	126,700	131,300	126,700	131,300	126,700	1,027,000

SP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	- SELF SPO	NSORED							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	1,056,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		1	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	ı	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-	-	•	ı	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	500
Students Union	400		400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	149,600	141,500	151,100	146,500	151,100	146,500	151,100	146,500	1,183,900

4 S18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	IN STATIST	ICS - REGU	JLAR						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	Ι	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-		1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-		-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	•	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	140,000	130,900	140,000	135,900	140,000	135,900	140,000	135,900	1,098,600

5 SP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN STATIS	TICS (SELI	F SPONSOI	RED)					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YE	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	•	-	-	•	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000			-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500			-			-		500
Students Union	400		400	-	400		400		1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	160,100	152,500	161,600	157,500	161,600	157,500	161,600	157,500	1,269,900

6 S12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N BIOMED	OICAL SCIE	NCE AND	TECHNO	LOGY;				
S13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N COMPU	TER SCIEN	CE; S17-B	ACHELOI	R OF SCIE	NCE IN APPI	LIED COM	IPUTER S	CIENCE
S14- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N APPLIEI	D AQUATIC	SCIENCE	E; S19-BA0	CHELOR (OF SCIENCE	IN ACTUI	RIAL SCIE	ENCES
S15- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N BIOCHE	EMISTRY -	REGULAF	ł					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YI	EAR 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	•	400	-	400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500.0	1,000.0	1,500.0	1,000.0	1,500.0	1,000.0	1,500.0	1,000.0	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670			10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	143,170	133,570	143,170	138,570	143,170	138,570	141,500	136,900	1,118,620

									1				
SP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE									<u> </u>				
SP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	P13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMPUTER SCIENCE; SP17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN APPLIED COMPUTER SCIENCE												
P14- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN APPLIED AQUATIC SCIENCE; SP19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ACTURIAL SCIENCES													
SP15- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN BIOCH	EMISTRY	- SELF SP	ONSORE	D								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YI	EAR 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,00				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-	-	•	•	-	1,00				
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,00				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00				
Caution Money	2,000	•	-	•	•	•	•	-	2,00				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,80				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,00				
Student ID	500		-	-	-	-	-	-	50				
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,60				
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00				
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,02				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,00				
Fields Visits		-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00				
Total	163,270	155,170	164,770	160,170	164,770	160,170	163,100	158,500	1,289,92				

E) FACULTY OF ENVIRONMENT AND RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT

DIPLOMA IN NATURAL RESC							
DIPLOMA IN ECOTOURISM A	ND HOSPIT	TALITY MA	NAGEMEN	T			
DIPLOMA IN DRYLAND RESC	OURCE MAN	NAGEMEN'	Γ-SELF SPC	ONSORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	Ι	II	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	126,270	119,170	128,770	124,170	128,770	124,170	751,320

2 N16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN INTEGR	ATED FOR	EST RESOU	RCES MANA	AGEMENT;				
N17- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN DRYLA	ND RESOU	RCES MAN	AGEMENT;					
N15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN WILDLI	FE ENTERI	PRISE AND	MANAGEM	ENT;				
N11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	V11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN NATURAL RESOURCES AND MANAGEMENT - REGULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEAL	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-			-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-			-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	158,470	148,870	158,470	153,870	158,470	153,870	156,800	152,200	1,241,020

NP16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN INTEGI	RATED FOR	REST RESO	URCES MAN	NAGEMENT	·;			
NP17- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN DRYLA	ND RESOU	URCES MAN	NAGEMENT	·;				
NP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN WILDL	IFE ENTER	RPRISE AND	MANAGEN	MENT;				
NP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	•	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	181,270	173,170	182,770	178,170	182,770	178,170	181,100	176,500	1,433,920

N12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ENVIRO	NMENTAL	SCIENCES	-REGULAR					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEAL	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-		-	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-		-	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	•	400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	143,170	133,570	143,170	138,570	143,170	138,570	141,500	136,900	1,118,620

N12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES-SELF SPONSORED												
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II				
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000			
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000			
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000			
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000			
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	2,000			
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800			
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000			
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000			
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	ı	500			
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600			
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		•	10,020			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000			
Total	163,270	155,170	164,770	160,170	164,770	160,170	163,100	158,500	1,289,920			

6 N13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ECOTOL	IRISM AND	HOSPITAI	ITY MANA	GEMENT - R	REGULAR			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA			R 2	YEA		YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	П	
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-		•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-		•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-		•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	122,770	113,170	122,770	118,170	122,770	118,170	121,100	116,500	955,420

7 NP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ECOTOURISM AND HOSPITALITY MANAGEMENT-SELF SPONSORED										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II		
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-		-	-	-	-	1,000	
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000	
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Caution Money	2,000	-	-		-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800	
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000	
Student ID	500	-	-		-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	400	-	400		400		400	-	1,600	
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000	
Fields Visits	-		5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	139,270	131,170	140,770	136,170	140,770	136,170	139,100	134,500	1,097,920	

N14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN CEOCE	DHV-DECI	ПАР	Ī					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA			AR 2	YEAI	2 3	VE.	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	TOTAL
Tuition	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	897,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	112,200	112,200	-	112,200	- 112,200	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500			-	-				1,500
	1,500		1,500		1,500		1,500		6,000
Registration		1 000		1 000		1 000		1 000	
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	132,970	123,370	132,970	128,370	132,970	128,370	131,300	126,700	1,037,020

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	1,056,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-		-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,80
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,00
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-		-	-	50
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	1,60
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	151,270	143,170	152,770	148,170	152,770	148,170	151,100	146,500	1,193,920

F) FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE

1 ALL DIPLOMA COURSES - DIPLOMA IN ANIMAL SCIENCE; DIPLOMA IN FARM RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

DIPLOMA IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY; DIPLOMA IN HORTICULTURE - SELF SPONSORED

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YI	EAR 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000
Registration	1,500	•	1,500	•	1,500	•	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	•	•	•	•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	•	•	•	•	•	500
Students Union	400	•	400	•	400	•	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	-	•	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	126,270	119,170	128,770	124,170	128,770	124,170	751,320

2 K13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY & MANAGEMENT;

K110-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SOIL ENVIRONMENT & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

K11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURE, K16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN HORTICULTURE

K15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

K17-BACHELOR OF AGRIBUSINESS MANAGEMENT; K12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ANIMAL SCIENCE;

K18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS - REGULAR

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	158,470	148,870	158,470	153,870	158,470	153,870	156,800	152,200	1,241,020

3 KP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY & MANAGEMENT;

KP110-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SOIL ENVIRONMENT & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

KP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURE, KP16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN HORTICULTURE

KP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

KP17-BACHELOR OF AGRIBUSINESS MANAGEMENT; KP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ANIMAL SCIENCE;

KP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS - SELF SPONSORED

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	181,270	173,170	182,770	178,170	182,770	178,170	181,100	176,500	1,433,920

G) FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY

1 B11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING, B12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING B13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY;

B14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL

B17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ELECTRICAL & ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING - REGULAR

TERMS	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	1,683,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-			-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-			-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500		1,500	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	12,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	21,000
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	20,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	7,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-			-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	400	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670			-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	2,500	2500					15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	40,000
Total	191,570	181,970	191,570	186,970	191,570	186,970	187,400	182,800	187,400	182,800	1,871,020

2 BP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING,B12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING BP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY;

BP14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL

BP17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ELECTRICAL & ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING - SELF SPONSORED

TERMS	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	1,980,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		1,500	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	12,500
Caution Money	2,000	-		-	-	-		-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	21,000
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	20,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	7,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400		400	-	2,000
Laboratory	2,500		2,500		2,500		2,500		2,500		12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-				10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	2,500	2500					15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	40,000
Total	220,770	210,670	222,270	215,670	222,270	215,670	218,100	211,500	218,100	211,500	2,166,520

B15-BACHELOR OF INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY - REGULAR													
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-		-	1,000				
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-		-	1,500				
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500		6,000				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000				
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500				
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600				
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670		-	10,020				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000				
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000				
Total	143,170	133,570	143,170	138,570	143,170	138,570	141,500	136,900	1,118,620				

BP15-BACHELOR OF INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY - SELF SPONSORED														
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA			R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL					
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II						
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000					
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000					
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000					
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000					
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800					
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000					
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000					
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500					
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600					
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020					
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000					
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000					
Total	163,270	155,170	164,770	160,170	164,770	160,170	163,100	158,500	1,289,920					

H) FACULTY OF COMMERCE

1 ALL DIPLOMA COURSES

DIPLOMA IN PROCUREMENT AND SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT

DIPLOMA IN BUSINESS MANAGEMENT

DIPLOMA IN HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT - SELF SPONSORED

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	432,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	1	1,500	•	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000		•	-	•	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500			-			500
Students Union	400		400	•	400	•	1,200
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Total	87,100	80,500	84,600	80,500	84,600	80,500	497,800

2 C12-BACHELOR OF COMMERCE, C14-BACHELOR OFENTREPRENEURSHIP & SMALL BUSINESS MANAGEMENT;													
C13-BACHELOR OF PROCURE	MENT & SU	JPPLY CHA	IN MANAG	EMENT- RE	EGULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000				
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,500				
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-	-	•	•	2,000				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000				
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500				
Students Union	400		400	-	400	-	400	•	1,600				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000				
Total	109,400	100,300	104,400	100,300	104,400	100,300	104,400	100,300	823,800				

CP12-BACHELOR OF COMMERCE, CP14-BACHELOR OFENTREPRENEURSHIP & SMALL BUSINESS MANAGEMENT; CP13-BACHELOR OF PROCUREMENT & SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT- SELF SPONSORED													
CHARGES (KSH)	EMENT & S		AIN MANA YEA	1	ELF SPONSO YEA		VEA	AR 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	T	П	I	II	TOTAL				
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,000				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000				
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000				
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500				
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000				
Total	124,100	116,500	120,600	116,500	120,600	116,500	120,600	116,500	951,900				

I) FACULTY OF LAW

1 L11-BACHELOR OF LAWS - RE	EGULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Judicial Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	•	15,000
Total	111,900	102,800	111,900	107,800	111,900	107,800	109,400	105,300	868,800

LP11-BACHELOR OF LAWS - SELF SPONSORED														
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL					
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II						
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,000					
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-		1,000					
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	•	6,000					
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-		-		2,000					
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800					
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000					
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000					
Student ID	500	-		-	-	-	-	-	500					
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400		400		1,600					
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000					
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000					
Judicial Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000					
Total	126,600	119,000	128,100	124,000	128,100	124,000	125,600	121,500	996,900					

J) FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE AND SURGERY

V12-BACHELOR OF VETERIN	ARY MED	ICINE AND	SURGER	RY(REGUL	AR) - APP	LICABLE TO	COHORT	2023								
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2	2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4				YEAR 5		TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	1,989,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-		-	-		-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-		-	-		-	1,500
Registration	1,500		-	1,500	-	•	1,500	-	-	1,500		-	1,500	-	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	•	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	21,000
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	7,500
Student ID	500		-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400		-	400	-	•	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	•	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	•	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	160,970	151,370	-	160,970	156,370	-	262,970	258,370	-	258,800	254,200	-	258,800	254,200	-	2,177,020

2 VP12-BACHELOR OF VETERIN	ARY MED	ICINE AND	SURGER	Y - (SELF	SPONSOR	RED) - APPLI	CABLE TO	O COHORT	7 2023							
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1		Ì	YEAR 2	2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	2,340,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-		-	-	-			-	-	-	-		-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Caution Money	2,000			١	-	-			-		-		•	•		2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		21,000
Library	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000		12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000		20,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	7,500
Student ID	500			١	-	-			-		-		•	•		500
Students Union	400			400	-	-	400		-	400	-		400	•		2,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-		-	•	•			15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	129,770	121,670	108,000	131,270	126,670	108,000	211,270	206,670	188,000	207,100	202,500	188,000	207,100	202,500	188,000	2,526,520

V12-BACHELOR OF VETERINA	RYMEDIO	CINE AND	SURGERY	Y(REGULA	AR)											
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2	2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4				YEAR 5		TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	
Tuition	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	2,397,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	•	-	1,500	•	-	1,500	-	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	21,000
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	7,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	•	-	400	•	-	400	-	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	262,970	253,370	-	262,970	258,370	-	262,970	258,370	-	258,800	254,200	-	258,800	254,200	-	2,585,020

4 VP12-BACHELOR OF VETERIN	ARYMED	ICINE AND	SURGER	Y - SELF 9	SPONSOR	ED										
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1	SCHOLI		YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	2,820,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500			1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	7,500
Medical	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Caution Money	2,000			-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	21,000
Library	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	7,500
Student ID	500	-	•	١	-	-	•	•	•	-	•	-	-	•	-	500
Students Union	400	-	•	400	-	-	400	•	•	400	•	-	400	•	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670		1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	•	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	•	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	•	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	•	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	209,770	201,670	188,000	211,270	206,670	188,000	211,270	206,670	188,000	207,100	202,500	188,000	207,100	202,500	188,000	3,006,520

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YE	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-	-	-		-	-	1,50
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,00
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00
Caution Money	2,000		-	-	-		-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,80
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,00
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,60
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,00
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	158,470	148,870	156,800	153,870	158,470	152,200	158,470	153,870	1,241,02

6 VP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ANIMAL HEALTH MANAGEMENT (SELF SPONSORED)														
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YE	AR 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL					
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II						
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000					
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	•	-	-	-	•	-	1,000					
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	6,000					
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000					
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800					
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000					
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000					
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500					
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600					
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000					
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	10,020					
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000					
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000					
Total	181,270	173,170	181,100	178,170	182,770	176,500	182,770	178,170	1,433,920					

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000
Registration	1,500	-	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	2,000	-	•		-	•	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	400		400	•	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	126,270	119,170	128,770	124,170	128,770	124,170	751,320

K) FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES

1 H14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CLINICAL MEDICINE													
H13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N NURSIN	G - REGUL	AR										
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2	2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000			-		-	-			-			1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	•		1,500
Registration	1,500			1,500		-	1,500			1,500			6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	•	-	-		-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500			-		-	-			-			500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400		-	400		-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000		30,000
Total	158,470	148,870	-	158,470	153,870	-	158,470	153,870	-	156,800	152,200	-	1,241,020

. [HP14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CLINICAL MEDICINE													
	HP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN NURSI	NG - SELF	SPONSOR	ED									
	CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2	2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4			TOTAL
	TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	III	
	Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	1,296,000
	CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000					ı							1,000
	Registration	1,500	•		1,500	-	•	1,500			1,500		-	6,000
	Medical	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	ı	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		10,000
	Caution Money	2,000				-	ı	-	-				-	2,000
ĺ	Material Development	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	•	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		16,800
	Library	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
	Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		16,000
	Activity	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
	Student ID	500			-		•			-	-			500
	Students Union	400			400	-	-	400	-	-	400		-	1,600
	Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		10,000
	Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-		10,020
ĺ	ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
ĺ	Fields Visits				5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
ĺ	Total	127,270	119,170	108,000	128,770	124,170	108,000	128,770	124,170	108,000	127,100	122,500	108,000	1,433,920

H11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N FOODS,	NUTRITI	ON AND I	DIETETIC	S- REGUL	AR			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	•		•	•	•	•	•	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500	•		•	•	•	•	•	1,500
Registration	1,500	•	1,500	•	1,500	•	1,500	•	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000
Student ID	500	•				•		•	500
Students Union	400	-	400	-	400	-	400	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000
Fields Visits	-	•	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	158,470	148,870	158,470	153,870	158,470	153,870	156,800	152,200	1,241,020

HP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN FOODS, NUTRITION AND DIETETICS- SELF SPONSORED													
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000				
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000			-	-		-	-	1,000				
Registration	1,500		1,500	-	1,500	•	1,500	-	6,000				
Medical	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Caution Money	2,000			-			-	-	2,000				
Material Development	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	16,800				
Library	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
Activity	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	1,000	500	6,000				
Student ID	500	•	-	•	•	•	-	-	500				
Students Union	400	•	400	•	400	•	400	-	1,600				
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	10,000				
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	18,000				
Fields Visits	•	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000				
Total	181,270	173,170	182,770	178,170	182,770	178,170	181,100	176,500	1,433,920				

5 H12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINI	E AND BAG	CHELOR (F SURGE	RY (REGI	ULAR) - Al	PPLICABI	LE TO COI	HORT 2023	}										
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	153,000	153,000	-	153,000	153,000		153,000	153,000		306,000	306,000		306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	2,754,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000		-	-		•	-			-	-		-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-			•	-			-	-		-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-		1,500			1,500	-		1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	9,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Caution Money	2,000		-		-		-			-			-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	25,200
Library	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	24,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	9,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-			-	-		-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400			400	-		400	-	-	400	-	-	2,400
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670		1,670	1,670	•	1,670	1,670		-			-	-	-	-		-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	•	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	27,000
Fields Visits	-		-	5,000	5,000	•	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	50,000
Total	173,770	164,170	-	173,770	169,170	-	173,770	169,170	-	325,100	320,500	-	325,100	320,500	-	325,100	320,500	-	2,960,620

6 HP12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINE AND BACHELOR OF SURGERY (SELF SPONSORED)-APPLICABLE TO COHORT 2023																			
TERMS		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4	CHA	ARGES (K	YEAR 5			YEAR 6			TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	3,240,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-		-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	-	-			•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500		-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	•	9,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	15,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	•	25,200
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	24,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	9,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400		-	400	-		400	-		400		-	400	-		400		•	2,400
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	15,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	•		-	-	-	-	-	-	•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	•	27,000
Fields Visits		-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	•	50,000
Total	139,270	131,170	120,000	140,770	136,170	120,000	140,770	136,170	120,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	3,445,120

H12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINE AND BACHELOR OF SURGERY - REGULAR																			
CHARGES (KSH)	JIII (D DII)	YEAR 1	JI BUNGI	KI KEG	YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	3,672,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	1,500		-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	-			-	-	1,500
Registration	1,500		-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500		-	1,500	-		1,500	-	-	9,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Caution Money	2,000		-	-		•	-		-	-			•				-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	•	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000		2,200	2,000	-	25,200
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	24,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	9,000
Student ID	500		-	-		•	-		-	-			•				-	-	500
Students Union	400		-	400		•	400		-	400			400			400	-	-	2,400
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	15,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-			-	-	-		-	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	•	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	27,000
Fields Visits				5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	-	50,000
Total	326,770	317,170	-	326,770	322,170	-	326,770	322,170		325,100	320,500	-	325,100	320,500	-	325,100	320,500		3,878,620

HP12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINE AND BACHELOR OF SURGERY - SELF SPONSORED																			
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6			TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	Ш	I	II	III													
Tuition	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	4,320,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	1,000	-	-	-	-	•	-		•	-		-	-	-	-	-	•	•	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	•	1,500	-	•	1,500	•	-	1,500		-	1,500	•	•	9,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		15,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000		25,200
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	•	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		15,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	24,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	•	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	•	9,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	•	-		•	-		-	-	-	-	-	•	•	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	•	400	-	•	400	•		400		-	400	•	•	2,400
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		15,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	•	1,670	1,670	•	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	•	•	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000		2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000		27,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000		50,000
Total	259,270	251,170	240,000	260,770	256,170	240,000	260,770	256,170	240,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	259,100	254,500	240,000	4,525,120

L) OTHER CHARGES

OTHER CHARGES

i	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gown)	Doctorate	7,500	Once
ii	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gown)	Masters	7,000	Once
iii	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gown)	Bachelors	6,500	Once
iv	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gown)	Diploma	6,000	Once
v	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gown)	Certificate	4,000	Once
vi	Alumni	All	1,000	Once
vii	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Doctorate	2,000	Once
viii	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Masters	1,500	Once
ix	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Bachelors	1,500	Once
X	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Diploma	1,000	Once
		/Certificate		
xi	Certificate Storage fees		1,200	Per annum
xii	Certificate Correction		2,000	Per certific
xiii	Certificate Verification		1,000	Per certific
xiv	Subsequent Issue of Transcripts		600	Per Set
XV	Resit Registration		500	Per Sessio
xvi	Resit Fee		1,000	Per C.F
xvii	Credit Transfer Application Fees		1,000	
xviii	Credit Transfer Charges		500	Per C.F
xix	Interfaculty Transfer		1,000	
XX	Revocation of Interfaculty Transfer		1,000	
xxi	International Internship Application		5,000	per annum
xxii	Certificate & Transcripts Certification		500	Per Set
xxiii	Reinstatement of Overstayed Students		5,000	Per Year
xxiv	Breakage/ Damage to Property		5 Times th	ne Cost

NOTE:

- a) Rates for Foreign Students are 30% Higher that the Local Fees indicated above
- b) The new fee structure is effective with Cohort 2023 starting Academic Year 2023/2024
- c) Bachelor of Medicine & Bachelor of Surgery and Bachelor of Veterinary Medicine and Surgery have two different Fee Structures, one applicable to cohort 2023 and the other for cohort 2024 onwards
- d) The new graduation charges are effective from 47th Graduation Ceremony